
STMA MESSAGE
Meeting the Challenges

By Mike Schiller

Greetings
from the
Midwest.

This sure has
been a strange
year weather-
wise for most
parts of the US.
Here in the Mid-

west, we've had everything from a
cool, dry early spring to late-spring,
early-summer floods to our current
dry period. Mother Nature
continues to challenge all of us
involved with turf management, but
that is what makes this business
so interesting. The challenges keep
us alert.

The summer is slipping by and all
ofus are preparing our facilities for the
fall sports barrage. With the likes of soc-
cer and football, and the wrap-up ofpro-
level baseball, the ever-present ques-
tion - "What's the weather going to

be like?" - makes even the best turf
manager concerned.

In this issue, you'll find an article
on STMA's 1995-1996 Football Field of
the Year. Take a good look at your own
fields as you go about the preparation
of your turf for the fall challenges. Is
one of your baseball, softball, soccer
or football fields up to the challenge
of entering the Field of the Year com-
petition for 1996-1997? If you think it
might be, just call Steve Trusty at
800/323-3875 for details on how to make
an "official" entry.

Not only does the Field of the Year
Award give you much deserved recog-
nition from your peers, it also helps
bring your field and your program into
focus at the local level with your facili-
ty owners, your area's "movers and
shakers - and financial decision makers"
and with the general public of your
community. Sports turf management
is a tough job that - done well -
has far-reaching benefits. The Field of
the Year Award program helps spread
that word.

~JaI
Managers Association

The Olympicshave come and gone, and
the facilities sure looked great on TV. I
love the winter Olympics, but it sure was
nice to see how all the events took place
in Atlanta. I extend a hearty congratu-
lations to all those involved whose top
quality turf management made us proud.

Lots of effort and coordination went
into the success of the Olympics - plan-
ning, strategy, and hard work. That is
what our education and conference com-
mittee has been doing - working hard
to put together an excellent program
for STMA's annual meeting January
15 to 19 of 1997.

The Colorado Chapter also has been
working hard to make our stay interesting
and enjoyable, and to show off the beau-
ty of Colorado. One of the tours will
even include a behind-the-scenes look at
the Olympic Training Center facilities.

What we need is you. Make plans
now to be part of the great learning
opportunity at your annual meeting
and conference in Colorado Springs.

I would love to get to meet each ofyou
in the Rockies.
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